Freedom of Information

The Freedom of Information Act 2000 gives you the right to request a copy of any
information that a public sector organisation holds, including the Sheffield City Region
Combined Authority.

In our efforts to be as open and transparent as possible we publish information on our
website so that it can be accessed by the public. This includes information published by the
LEP. Details on the types of information we publish are in our SCR Publication

Scheme and SCR Guide to Information.

If you would like to access information that we hold which is not published on our website,
you can ask to see it. You will need to make a request to us in writing. To do this, you can
email informationrequests @sheffieldcityregion.org.uk.

We respond to requests for information within 20 working days.

The Freedom of Information Act 2000 gives public bodies the right to refuse a request for
information where disclosing the data would breach data protection laws or cause harm. We
can also refuse a request if the cost of providing the information would be more than £450, if
the request is vexatious, or if it is a repeated request for information from the same person.
However, we will not unreasonably withhold information.


https://sheffieldcityregion.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/01/SCR-Publication-Scheme.pdf
https://sheffieldcityregion.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/01/SCR-Publication-Scheme.pdf
https://sheffieldcityregion.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/07/SCR-CA-FOI-Guide-to-Informationv1.1.docx
mailto:informationrequests@sheffieldcityregion.org.uk

